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March 2013 

An exhibition of new paintings by faculty member Ann Pibal is on view at Steven Zevitas Gallery in 
Boston through Saturday, May 4, with an opening reception on Friday, April 5. The exhibition, LOS 
DOS, which represents Pibal's continued investigation into the possibilities presented by abstract 
painting 

	
  


